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ABP Administrator InClime <admin@illinoisabp.com>

Joint Solar Parties’ Comments on Approved Vendor Q&A

Strong, Michael R. <mstrong@fvldlaw.com> Mon, Oct 7, 2019 at 4:49 PM
To: "admin@illinoisabp.com" <admin@illinoisabp.com>
Cc: Nakhia Morrissette <NMorrissette@seia.org>

Good afternoon,

The Joint Solar Parties appreciate the opportunity to comment on the IPA’s proposed changes to FAQs regarding
Approved Vendors and project transfer.  While the Joint Solar Parties have no proposed changes or feedback at this time,
the Joint Solar Parties appreciate the IPA reaching out for feedback on an important topic.

Thank you.

Michael

Michael R. Strong
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